St. Thomas of Villanova Parish

Are you looking for a small
way to make a big
difference for others this summer?
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Our parish will be helping families in our area who are in need of food

by collecting fresh produce for the food pantry at ElderNet in Bryn Mawr.
This year, they are in particular need of fresh fruit, especially ones that
don't spoil easily such as apples, oranges, and grapefruit.

Baskets will be available for donations in the lobby of the Parish Center,
Monday through Wednesday, or in the back of the Rosemont Chapel after
the 5:00pm Mass on Saturday, beginning in July through mid-September.

For more information, call the office 610.525.4801




